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July 12, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

REPORT ON MONITORING OF SIGHTINGS OF DUGONG 
FOR 2nd quarter 2022 AT CENRO CORON PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated June 27, 2022 from CENRO Coron along with 
the Report on Monitoring of Sightings of Dugong for the 2nd Quarter CY 2022.

Please be informed that the Conservation and Development Section of CENRO Coron 
d022UCted simultaneous mon!tonn8 activities for Dugong on May 4-6, 2022 and June 14-17,

For information and record.

lizardo b. cayatoc

DENR-PA 
PENRO-
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